27 August 1984

Ms, Virginia D. Birdsall
Executive Director
EMBRACE FOUNDATION

16 West 22nd Street

New York, NY 10010

Dear Ms, Birdsall:

Reverend Tanaka asked that I answer vour letter of the 23rd, He
would like to thank yvou for your invitation to be a member of the
Lecture and Advisory Board and dis honored to accept the

position.

The Embrace Foundation although new seems to be off to a very
good start and Reverend Tanaka is pleased to be involved with
your organization. Hde told me that he enjoyed speaking at the
Foundation last week and is very much looking forward to meeting
with you and your members again.

I too look forward to meeting you sometime in the future, T
think that we share many ideals and have similar goals., Please
notify us if we can be of assistance to you in any way.

Most sincerely,

stusan Noble

Secretary

SMIl




